
 
 
 
May 11, 2021 
 
 
Filed via WUTC Web Portal 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson  
Executive Director and Secretary  
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 
 
RE: U-200281 – COVID-19 Response  

Presentation for May 12, 2021 Open Meeting 
  
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
Attached please find Puget Sound Energy’s presentation materials for tomorrow’s recessed 
open meeting regarding COVID-19 Response Docket U-200281. We appreciate the 
opportunity to provide an update regarding our customer assistance efforts related to the 
pandemic.  
 
Please contact Carol Wallace, at 425-282-9659, for additional information about this filing.  If 
you have any other questions please contact me at (425) 456-2142.  
 
 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 
Jon Piliaris 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-07W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
(425) 456-2142 / Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 

 
 
Attachments:  
PSE Open Meeting Presentation May 12, 2021 
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